
 
 
 

 
Town of Wolfeboro 

Conservation Commission 
Public Notice 

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission will 
meet on Monday, May 5, 2014 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall Meeting Room 

for the purpose of reviewing NH DES Dredge & Fill application. 
 

 Richard & Patricia Jakle, 15 Blackberry Lane 
 
 
 

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modifications and/or 
auxiliary aid to access this meeting, please notify the Conservation 

Commission at 569-5970 at least 24 hours prior to this meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  March 29, 2014 

   Wolfeboro Town Hall Annex 
   Wolfeboro Public Library 
   Town of Wolfeboro website 
   

 


